
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – July-August 2017

Hi BDTHC members,

This is a combination July and August 
news letter.  As for July, most was 
getting ready for the open hunt.

This was a very busy month with the final 
preparations.  Thanks to George Walko and 
Ron Denmam for organizing the open hunt.  
Getting ready for this club event is 
always stressful.  Thanks to all the 

members who helped at the hunt.

     We talked about moving  the hunt site but we later decided 
to have our next open hunt at the same location.

We were able to get the red pavilion to set up under so we would 
be protected from any bad weather that mother nature might 
decide to dish out.  Also we are staying with a one day hunt for 
now.

NEW MEMBERS:  Tom Evans

              George Syrellis

Welcome to the club.

July finds of the month:  Jewelry--Chrissy for a bracelet

                          Coin---Greg Kulg for a Large Cent

                          Misc.---Mike Mazur for dog licence

     Our August open hunt went very well.  The weather held off 
and our fund raisers were very productive.

"The Penn Pointer"



I didn't hear any major complaints and everyone seemed to have a 
good time.  The food vender was good as always so we should try 
to get him back for next year if he wants to return.  





The club members only Fall 
picnic and hunt will be held 
on October 29, 2017 at the 
Goss's.  Cost will be the 
same $50.00.  The form will 
be on the events page of the 
web site.  Don't forget to 
bring a covered dish to share 
for the picnic.  The club 
supplies the Hot Dogs and 
Burgers.

Our club Christmas party will 
be held at our usual meeting 
place at the December Meeting 
on 12/11/2017.

Our next meeting will be on September 11,2017 at our usual 
meeting place Hope everyone can make it.

  
Good Detecting 
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


